
Back to School Bulletin Boards 
This teaching pack is dedicated to Christine Purdy who helped make another year 

possible! 

Thinking about the new academic year is a great time to 
think about getting organised - although any time is good! 
Why not create your own bulletin board to keep important 
things in - like letters for school trips!

Tools and Materials:

- Glue Stick
- Scissors
- Thick A3 paper 
- Pencil
- Colouring Pencils



Most importantly you need to decide what you want to 
make as the images for your bulletin board - we took 
inspiration from superheroes and pop art! Using one piece 
of paper draw out where you would like your letter holders 
to be.



Once you are happy with your designs then you can colour 
them in and cut them out 



All that is left to do is to glue them on - remember though 
you don’t want to stick them down fully as they are 
supposed to be like pockets to put letters in so you want to 
glue in a “U” shape along the bottom and the sides but 
leaving the top free - and there you have it your own “Back 
to School bulletin board”



Here is another one we made to inspire you!


